
Virtual Public Meeting - July 2 | 11:00 a.m. or 5:30 p.m.
The Montana Department of Transportation (MDT) is conducting 
virtual public meetings to discuss the Billings Bypass project. 
MDT and design team representatives will be providing a general 
project overview and timeline with additional detail on the ongoing 
Railroad Overpass and Johnson Lane Interchange project segment 
designs. A question and answer session will be offered following 
the project information. New right-of-way acquisitions are 
anticipated on the project. Project team members will be in contact 
with affected property owners to offer additional information.
MDT is using virtual meetings rather than in-person meetings due 
to concerns about community health and safety during COVID-19. 
MDT together with its construction contracting partners are taking 
the COVID-19 pandemic very seriously. Construction projects on 
Montana’s roads and bridges are considered an “essential” 
operation and will move forward as scheduled in 2020. For more 
information visit https://covid19.mt.gov/.

222 N. 32nd St. #700
Billings, MT 59101

Make sure your voice is heard:
Billings Bypass Virtual Public Meeting
July 2, 2020 | 11:00 a.m. or 5:30 p.m.
Registration is required. Please register at:
https://www.mdt.mt.gov/pubinvolve/billingsbypass

billingsbypass@dowl.com

(406) 294-9668

The Department of Transportation will make reasonable accommodations for persons 
with disabilities who wish to participate in this virtual public meeting or need an 
alternative accessible format of this notice. If you require an accommodation, contact 
the Department of Transportation no later than June 30, to advise us of the nature of 
the accommodation that you need. Please contact Matt Maze, Office of Civil Rights, 
P.O. Box 201001, Helena, Montana 59620; telephone (406) 444-5416; Montana 
Relay 711; facsimile (406) 444-7243; or e-mail to mmaze@mt.gov.

This document is printed at state expense. Information on the 
cost of producing this publication may be obtained by contacting 
the Department of Administration.



Take part in our

VIRTUAL
public meeting!


